15th June, 1897.
¥nelosure

Si
With reference to vour Report Ne.520 on the barque
"JATATHEE", I enclose herewith a sketch of the midship section

of this vessel with the original thic¥knesses of the plating marked

thereon, and I have to request you will be good enough to indicate

the strakes which have been drilled by magking against them the

thicknesses recorded on your report.
I amy 38ir,

Your obedient Servant,

Secretary.

H.Dewulf Esq.,
DUNKIRK,




